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Colombia — Mobile device packaging 

The United States quizzed Colombia about its plan to require mandatory labels on mobile device 
packaging, indicating the cellular network supported by the device (2G, 3G, 4G, or 5G), which 
seemed overly burdensome and without benefit for consumers. The US asked for a delay of at 
least six months to allow producers, suppliers and retailers to adapt. 

Colombia said it was still reviewing and analysing the comments submitted by the US. Colombia 
said some decisions of its authorities were delayed due to the COVID-19 emergency and that 
information will be transmitted as soon as possible. 

  


